
 
City of Elysian  

 

 

 

April 10, 2023 

 

 

Dear Elysian Area Residents, 

 

We are writing on behalf of the City of Elysian and Elysian Park Board to request donations for our new 

multi-purpose sports courts located near the Elysian School that will include tennis, basketball, and 

pickleball courts. The anticipated completion timeline is summer of 2023. The donations collected will go 

directly towards the completion of the courts. 

 

We have received $16,450 in donations towards the project to date. We would greatly appreciate any 

donation you can add towards our final goal of $50,000.  Should you donate, you will be recognized by 

the city via a plaque at the site. If you prefer to remain anonymous, we will accommodate your wishes.  

 

If you have questions or need further information, please contact Elysian City Hall by email 

(nicole@elysianmn.com), phone (507) 267-4708, or stop into City Hall during business hours. We will 

have the plans on a poster board at City Hall. On behalf of the City of Elysian and Elysian Park Board, 

we thank you for your donation consideration. This will be a great addition to our community for all ages 

to enjoy. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Park Board Members 

Tom McBroom, Bobby Houlihan, Ron Greenwald, Nicole Lamont, Mark Thompson,  

Shayne Danielson-Copeland, and Roger Quiram 

 

 

************************************************************************************ 

DONATION FORM:   
Please accept my contribution to the City of Elysian Multi- 

Purpose Sports Courts.  

 

❑ $______________________  

(Check Enclosed, Check Number __________ )  

Name: ___________________________________________________ Phone: _______________ 

Email: _____________________________________  

Address: __________________________________________ City: ____________________________ 

State: _______ Zip: ______________ 

You will receive a receipt verifying this donation for tax purposes.  

mailto:nicole@elysianmn.com

